
 
CALL-IN OF DECISION OF THE CABINET OF 8TH SEPTEMBER 2009 

REGARDING CAB59 - REVIEW OF THE DECENT HOMES PROGRAMME, 

PREPARING FOR HFH AUDIT INSPECTION AND REVIEW OF THE 

MANAGEMENT AGREEMENT 
 

THURSDAY, 1 OCTOBER 2009 

 
DECISIONS 

 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the 
Cabinet held on Thursday, 1 October 2009.  The wording used does not 
necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet 
please contact Natalie Cole. 
 

1. CALL-IN OF DECISION OF THE CABINET OF 

8TH SEPTEMBER 2009 REGARDING CAB59 - 

REVIEW OF THE DECENT HOMES 

PROGRAMME, PREPARING FOR HFH AUDIT 

INSPECTION AND REVIEW OF THE 

MANAGEMENT AGREEMENT 

 

Councillor Bull MOVED a motion that the decision be regarded as 
being inside the Council’s policy and budget framework. Following a 
vote, the motion was CARRIED. 
 
Councillor Bull then MOVED a motion that the original decision be 
referred to Full Council. Following a vote the motion FELL. 
 
Councillor Winskill then  MOVED a motion that the original decision be 
referred back to Cabinet. Following a vote this motion FELL. 
 
Councillor Bull then MOVED a motion that no further action be taken 
in respect of the decision, thus allowing it to be implemented 
immediately. Following a vote, the motion was CARRIED. 
 
RESOLVED 
 
i. To take no further action in respect of Cabinet decision CAB 59, 

Review of the Decent Homes Programme Year 1, with the 
following recommendations to be made to the next meeting of 
Cabinet. 

 
ii. That the Overview & Scrutiny Committee receive regular 

reports, the first at its meeting on 26 October 2009, on the 
progress of the Decent Homes Programme and including an 
update on any recent decisions taken in respect of the 
programme. The report to include detail on spend to date and to 
investigate and report on the feasibility of including opt-out 
options for leaseholders in respect of the IRS system. 

 



iii. The Cabinet receive reports when the Haringey aspirational 
standards are implemented in conjunction with the Decent 
Homes Programme and how they are funded. 

 
iv. To recommend that Homes for Haringey carry out a review of 

the consultation process with leaseholders. 
 




